
Proudly Supporting Victoria’s Historic Vehicle Movement 

 

 Federation 

of Veteran, Vintage & Classic Vehicle Clubs Inc. 

A0038929X 

                                          Correspondence: P.O. Box 175, Brunswick East, Victoria, 3057 

 

FEDERATION TROPHY APPLICATION 

 

ATTENTION: SECRETARY, F.V.V. & C.V.C. Inc. 

I/WE WISH TO APPLY FOR A TROPHY TO BE PRESENTED DURING OUR   

FORTHCOMING EVENT. 

 

CLUB NAME 

 

EVENT 

 

DATE OF EVENT 

 

SIGNED 

 

(SECRETARY/EVENT CO-ORDINATOR) 

 

 

Federation Veteran Vintage & Classic Vehicle Clubs Inc. is pleased to support its    

Member Clubs and requires that all such support is appropriately acknowledged in 

your rally or event publications.  

 

Trophy Applications are to be received by the Federation at least 14 Days prior to a 

quarterly Delegates Meeting. 

 

Trophies are donated to Member Clubs on application for car events/tours held of 

two days or more. 

 

 

Post application to Secretary: PO Box 175 Brunswick East 3057 


	Club Name: 
	Event Details: 
	Date of Event_es_:signer:date: 
	Signature_es_:signer:signature: 


